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First name: Colin

Last name: Ardern

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: To Whom It May Concern:

 

From where I stand, the MRA process is not going to be effective or efficient. So while climbing may need more

management, I don't believe the proposed language is appropriate.

 

This will effectively soft ban all fixed anchors and fixed anchor maintenance by way of red tape. Ground-up

exploration (first ascents starting at the ground) will be halted and likely limited by the MRA process.

 

I'd like to see language that guarantees a response by the governing office in a certain time frame (90 days). 

 

Best regards,

Colin


